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Introducing the Institute for Home Visiting Workforce 
Development and Jackie Walorski Center for Evidence-Based 

Case Management 
Join us for this free webinar to discover the range of supports and offerings planned for home visitors, 

supervisors, and staff. Come learn how you can contribute your ideas to ensure that the Workforce 

Development Institute and Case Management Center meet the needs of the field. 

Friday, May 17, 2024, 2-3pm ET  

 

 

 

 

We look forward to sharing our plans for supporting programs as they expand, support, and retain a 

diverse and highly skilled home visiting workforce. 

Our mission is to engage the entire home visiting field, regardless of funding source. During the webinar, 

we eagerly anticipate sharing early plans and exploring potential partnerships with you to bolster the 

home visiting workforce. Questions? Please email us at: HVWorkforce@edc.org  

Register Now!  

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FD_Z9anoSAmLgKQ2B99zrg#/registration
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